
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

DATE: Oct. 11, 2024. 

TO: All CPOs. 

FROM: Office of Management and Enterprise Services. 

SUBJECT: SW1012A AT&T Wireless Services and Equipment update – PS# 7594. 

CONTACTS: Glenda Caudle: 405-482-7956; Amanda Means: 405-521-6596. 

PURPOSE: For use by all state departments, boards, commissions, agencies and institutions, in addition 
to counties and municipalities. 

Statewide contract: SW1012A has been awarded to AT&T Enterprises, LLC, supplier ID 0000599378 
(name change update), for wireless services and equipment. The contract agreement period ends Nov. 
11, 2024. An error occurred within PeopleSoft Financials resulting in a new PeopleSoft Contract ID 
ending in 7594. 

Ordering/procuring services: For product and pricing information, review the awarded contract 
documents. To order, request a quote from the supplier. All quotes must reference SW1012A. Generate a 
purchase order made payable to AT&T Enterprises, LLC. Reference SW1012A on your purchase order 
by attaching the PeopleSoft contract, PS# 7594.  

All purchase orders currently existing for supplier ID 0000068355 on SW1012A PS# 5884 must be 
closed and reissued to new supplier ID 0000599378 PS# 7594 immediately. 
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